
I am writing today in regard to SB 1046 = HB 2675 Single Payer Health Care for all Oregonians. 

 
Growing up my father was a psychiatrist employed by our under served coastal county. It was a constant 

stress to him to battle for his patients to get the care he knew they needed within varied plans and 

benefits, which distracted from him dedicating his time to actual care.  Those struggles spilled over to my 

Mother becoming his employee just to continue to navigate insurance billing on behalf of some of the 

neediest people in our state.  
 
Our current medical system is broken. I would love to see a simplified system that would allow Doctors 

to focus on care and allow Oregonians to be healthy without money or insurance worries. 
 
Please put the health of Oregonians in Tue forefront and pass a single payer plan. 
 
Margaret Hendrickson 
Aloha Oregon 
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